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UNITED NATIONS NATIONS UNIES 

  

PORTAL ADDREDZ—ADNESHE ROUTALR: UNITED NATIONS, MY. 10017 
EAGLE ADDNESI—AORESSE TEEEGRAPNIGUE: UNATIONE NEWYONK 

REFERENCE: 
CAA/MM/1349 16 December 1991 

Dear Sirs, 

Further to my letter addressed to you today, concerning the 

United Nations delegation to CODESA, the Secretary-General has 

decided that the United Nations delegation will be led by 
Mrs. Sadako Ogata, United Nations High Commissioner for Refugees 
and Personal Representative of the United Nations Secretary- 

General to CODESA and H.B. Prof. Ibrahim Gambari, Chairman of the 

United Nations Special Committee against Apartheid and Permanent 

Representative of Nigeria to the United Nations. The third member 

of the delegation will be Mr. Sotirios Mousouris, Assistant 

Secretary-General, United Nations Centre against Apartheid. 

They will be accompanied by: 

Le Mr. Soren Jessen-Petersen, Chef de Cabinet, Office of the 

United Nations High Commissioner for Refugees. 

2. Mr. Leonard Kapungu, Chief, Africa and Asia Unit, Office for 

Research and the Collection of Information. 

ae Ms. Aracelly Santana, Senior Political Affairs officer, 
United Nations Centre against Apartheid. 

4, Mr. Michael Moller, Special Assistant to the Assistant 

Secretary-General, United Nations Centre against Apartheid. 

Mr. Abdullahi A. Omaki, Special Assistant to Ambassador 

Gambari, will travel with the delegation. 

Justice P.J. Schabort and 
Justice Ismail Mohamed 
Co-Chairpersons, Steering Committee of CODESA 

P.O. Box 307 
ISANDO 1600 
SOUTH AFRICA 
Fax (27-11) 397-2211 
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As mentioned in our earlier communication to you, the 

main part of the delegation including Ambassador Gambari, 

Mr. Mousouris, Mr. Kapungu, Ms. Santana, and Mr. Moller, as well 

as Mr. Omaki, will be arriving in Johannesburg on Thursday, 19 

December on British Airways Flight 055 at 12:40 p.m. while Mrs. 

Ogata and Mr. Jessen-Petersen will be arriving in Johannesburg on 

Friday, 20 December at 8:35 a.m. on British Airways Flight 057. 

I take this opportunity to thank you again, on behalf of the 

Secretary-General, for your kind invitation to the United Nations 

and remain, 

yours sincerely, 

   sotirios ‘ousouris 

Assistant Secretary-General 

Centre against Apartheid 

  

 


